
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
'8/8/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07655-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 8:53 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket N22025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:32 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket N°20250011-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: katina@everyactioncustom.com <kati na@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 10:18 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Ne20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission PSC, 

As a member of Florida Rising I strongly oppose the rate increase request of almost $10 billion — the largest in US 
history. This unjust and excessive increase would further cause everyday Floridians, especially Black and Brown 
communities, to fall deeper into a burden caused by the high costs of living currently. 

During the public service hearings, we witnessed firsthand how real Floridians are currently struggling to pay their bills, 
rent, groceries, and medications. Community organizations are standing up against corporate greed and revealing the 
conditions that everyday Florida residents are currently experiencing. 

The PSC should prioritize consumers by ensuring fair and affordable utility rates. I urge the Public Service Commission to 
reject this massive rate hike and stand by Floridians and not for-profit corporations. We need affordable and clean 
energy. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Katina Rentas 
2059 Calm Soul Way Kissimmee, FL 34744-6509 katina@floridarising.org 
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